THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES



401 Thomas Run Road • Bel Air, MD 21015-1698 Phone: 443.412.2230 / 410.879.8920, ext. 2230 FAX: 443.412.2120

WWW.HARFORD.EDU

Presidential Search Committee Update

June 9, 2020

At the June 9, 2020 Board of Trustees meeting, presidential search committee co-chairs Steve Linkous and Chris Payne reported that the search committee held its first meeting on May 20, 2020. The committee discussed the search timeline, process, and desired outcomes for committee over the next several months. Gene Head of Diversified Search also attended the meeting to provide insights into the search process.

The search committee chairs noted that the position job description had been completed and was posted to the HCC website.

The search committee will meet in June to complete the required human resources training. The committee chairs reported that they continue to hold weekly status update meetings to ensure the search stays on track.